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Date: 13.06.24

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following on from previous communications, we wanted to just firm up the details with parents for the drumming concert next week for all Year 1 children. As the children are coming towards the end of their 15 weeks of tuition, they would love to be able to showcase what they have learned over these last few weeks. Each class will have their own performance for their parents.

As mentioned before in the last News Sway, timings for the performances are below:

10.15 am – 10.50 am – Jeffers class
11.00am – 11.40am Butterworth class

Please come to the main reception and we will then take you to the hall for the performance. You can only attend the performance for your child and not the other classes. 

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Elly Rushen-Gough
Principal
Grange Infant School
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